Hello Trout Creek families, I hope you are enjoying this beautiful weather.

If your child needs seeds or soil to re-start the science experiment, please reply to this email as soon as possible and I will try to get them out on the van on Monday.

I am just sending home papers this week: the JumpStart pages and a "Measure Your Treasure" challenge. Your child has the assignment to get onto SeeSaw and post a response to a lesson by typing, drawing or recording.

## Our Schedule This Week

8:30 Zoom chat

9:00 Morning Meeting

9:30 1st year lesson

10:00 Read Aloud

11:00 2nd year lesson

12:30 Science Live!

1:00 3rd year lesson

Tuesday: 1:30 Read Aloud with Auntie Beverly!

Please get the Zoom links on SeeSaw. You can see recordings of most of the lessons there, if your child misses the scheduled time or wants to watch again.

Please email, text or call with questions and feedback.

Anne 651-497-5775 (cell)